
From: 'Hall, Teresa'  
To:  
Sent: Mon Mar 24 8:50 
Subject: Fwd: Opposition to West Evan Hewes route 
 
 
 
Aspen Environmental Group: 
 
My husband and I have invested in this property for the last 10 years 
which include two waterski lakes surrounded by trees, parks and 
unspoiled desert.  
 
We strongly oppose the proposed route for the Sunrise Powerlink which 
would place the transmission towers right next to our property line.  
 
Each homeowner has family and friends who visit the property and enjoy 
the openness of the desert skylines, there is no reason to have the 
power lines that close to families which include small children when 
there are alternate routes that would not effect the outcome of the 
project. 
 
This proposed southern route of the Sunrise Powerlink is too close to 
this small community, there are alternate routes that need to be looked 
at that will not affect homeowners. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Teresa and Ron Hall 
2828 West Evan Hewes, lot #16 
Imperial, CA 92251 
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